
We need your help! 
Choir will be getting t-shirts this year and we would like 

your help with designing them. 

Designs should be no more than 2 colors, be pleasing 
to the eye, have the school year on it (2017-2018) and 

D105 Choirs as part of the design.
Designs are due by March 23rd! 

You can turn them into Mrs. Lansford or Miss Moroney!


